
St Matthews Birchills Leamore Local Neighbourhood 
Partnership –19th April 2006  
 
Partnership Plan and Feedback from Task Groups 
 
Portfolio:  Local Partnerships 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  St Matthews Ward 
   Birchills Leamore Ward  
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform St Matthews Birchills and Leamore 
Local Neighbourhood Partnership of the progress to date.   
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) For LNP members to continue in attendance at the workshop meetings 
 

(2) For individual LNP members to encourage wider participation from 
community members within the task groups 

 
(3) To note the dates of future task group meetings 
 

Task Groups 
 
On the 13th February 2006 Inspector Michael Williams and Sergeant David 
Benbow presented to the LNP regarding Neighbourhood Policing. This 
focussed on mainly H2 area. However, this only covers part of the St. 
Matthews, Birchills and Leamore. Attendees requested information on how H1 
area will be policed and this is currently being organised. 
 
A further Partnership Plan Review workshop was held on 15th March 2006 at 
the Leather Museum to continue with the review process.  The workshop 
aimed to collate key issues from all stakeholders and look at action planning 
for 2006-2007.  As a result the LNP will be able to develop a clear set 
of actions and pledges for the next financial year that will demonstrate how 
they are making a difference and having an impact at a local level. 
 
A further meeting is being arranged to continue this process. 
 
A task group is scheduled for the 12th April 2006. Feedback will be given at 
the LNP meeting on 19th April 2006. 
 
Dates of future Task Group meetings 
 
To be confirmed 
 
 
 



Contact officer 
 
Narinder Singh Chumber 
Senior Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 653508   Mob: 07921872234 
Email: chumbern@walsall.gov.uk 
 
Adam Jones 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 652279 
Email: jonesadam@walsall.gov.uk  
 
 
 
 


